
Emiliano,
	
I	have	checked	and,	to	my	knowledge,	no	member	of	this	department	has	been	solicited	from	either	the	company	you	name,	or	any	other,	regarding	facial
recognition.
	
Sincerely,
	
Antoinette
	
	
Antoinette	Tripolone-Ross
Administrative	Assistant	to	Chief	of	Police
Halifax	Police	Department
540	Plymouth	Street
Halifax,	MA		02338
	
Phone:			781-294-8713,	ext.	2206
Fax:									781-293-4527
E-mail:				aross@police.halifax.ma.us
	
	
	

From:	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	<efalcon@aclum.org>	
Sent:	Tuesday,	April	7,	2020	4:18	PM
To:	Antoinette	Ross	<aross@police.halifax.ma.us>
Cc:	Chief	Joao	Chaves	<chief@police.halifax.ma.us>
Subject:	Re:	Public	records	request	pertaining	to	facial	recognition
	
Thank	you!
	
Did	you	search	if	you	or	any	member	of	the	PD	received	any	solicitations?
	
Thank	you!
	
Best,

Emiliano
	
------
Emiliano	Falcon-Morano
Pronouns:	he,	him,	his
	
Policy	Counsel
Technology	for	Liberty	Program
American	Civil	Liberties	Union	of	Massachusetts
211	Congress	Street,	Boston,	MA	02110
617.482.3170	x402	|	efalcon@aclum.org
	
Website	|	Twitter	|	Facebook	|	Instagram	|	Youtube
	
	

From:	Antoinette	Ross	<aross@police.halifax.ma.us>
Date:	Tuesday,	April	7,	2020	at	8:35	AM
To:	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Cc:	Chief	Joao	Chaves	<chief@police.halifax.ma.us>
Subject:	Public	records	request	pertaining	to	facial	recognition
	
Dear	Attorney	Falcon,
	
This	department	is	in	receipt	of	your	e-mail	dated	April	6,	2020,	regarding	a	public	record	request	pertaining	to	facial	recognition.
	
Please	be	advised		that	our	department	does	not	use	facial	recognition	and	we	do	not	have	any	records	you	are	seeking.
	
Should	you	have	any	questions,	or	you	require	any	other	information,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	me.
	
Thank	you.
	
Antoinette	Tripolone-Ross
Administrative	Assistant	to	Chief	of	Police
Halifax	Police	Department
540	Plymouth	Street
Halifax,	MA		02338

From Antoinette	Ross	<aross@police.halifax.ma.us>
Subject RE:	Public	records	request	pertaining	to	facial	recognition

To Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Wed,	8	Apr	2020	14:54:32	+0000
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